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	Implementing youth matters - Continuing the dialogue with young people

After the wide consultation that followed publication of Youth Matters, Beverley Hughes promised that this was 'part of a continuing dialogue between Government and young people. We will make sure that your voices continue to be heard.' This survey is part of that commitment.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Steve Hunter on:

Telephone: 0114 259 4870

e-mail: Steve.HUNTER@dfes.gsi.gov.uk


	
	Foreword from Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Children and Families

	
	The Government wants young people to feel like valued members of society - whose achievements and contributions are celebrated. We believe that this means society should see young people positively, essential for its future, and not view them as a problem to be solved.

After the wide consultation that followed publication of Youth Matters, Beverley Hughes promised that this was "part of a continuing dialogue between Government and young people. We will make sure that your voices continue to be heard."

So, we want to keep in touch with young people's views. I am visiting a wide range of projects during June 2007 to meet young people in their communities. I will also be meeting and talking with young people at dialogue events in the North East, North West and South West regions.

In addition to these face-to-face meetings, we also want to hear the views from more young people.  We have, therefore, set up this survey for you to  think about the range of activities and opportunities available in your local area.

Your views will really help us to inform and shape our future youth policies and build up an evidence base for future decisions, so we would be really grateful if you could make sure we receive your response by 2 July. 
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	 Parmjit Dhanda

(Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Children and Families)

	1
	How To Respond

	1.1
	If you would like to reply electronically please use the on-line or off line questionnaire on the Department for Education and Skills e-consultation website at:
www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations 

or in writing to:
Consultation Unit
Area 1A
Castle View House
East Lane 
Runcorn
Cheshire
WA7 2GJ

or by email to:
www.consultation.unit@dfes.gsi.gov.uk
 

	2
	Additional Copies

	2.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the DfES consultation site at:
www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations

	3
	Plans for making results public

	3.1
	The information gathered from this survey will be published on the DfES website in the Summer 2007.

 

 

 


